
 12/10/2012 1:26 PM 
 
From: REBMUT@aol.com [mailto:REBMUT@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, December 09, 2012 10:30 PM 
Subject: Newfound Lake Area Wind Turbine  

Ladies and Gentlemen:  My wife and I and our family have a deep and long relationship with Newfound 
Lake and its environs.  We have been blessed to be involved with the lake for over 50 years and for the 
past 20 years are privileged to be homeowners there.  It would be a travesty to besmirch the area with 
wind turbines such that the ambiance of what we and so many others value is destroyed.  I plead with you 
to do whatever you can to place a moratorium on all activites related to the Antrim project and a similar 
project in the Groton/Hebron area.  Protection of this very special area is essential and I hope I can count 
on you and others to do just that.  Thank you.          
 William T. Tumber, 52 Ledgewood Circle, Hebron.  12/09/12  
 


